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	 The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation



   from Cynthia Friauf

November 23, 2008

Mike, I received a letter from Northern in response to my cash redemption request.  They are revoking my request.  See the highlighted part of the letter.  

I’m suggesting that I follow up with a letter stating that I am not revoking the request and that I want a cash distribution.  I also think that I am prohibited in taking the securities from the collateral pool because it is in effect a purchase and the board has not given me the authority to buy the securities.  I don’t know if that worth mentioning in the letter.  What do you think? Should I write the letter?  If so, should I include the limitation on authority?   

I would need your time to review the letter and would get it drafted in the morning. I am scheduled for a hair coloring appointment Monday afternoon but could break it expose all the gray hair I’m accumulating.  I am out of the town on Wednesday.   Mandy’s daughter is having a tonsillectomy on Monday and but Mandy will be available by phone on Wednesday or may be able to come if needed.
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